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November 2, 2018

To: Son Pham-Gallardo, Associate Planner, Monterey County Resource Management Agency-Planning

From: Board of Directors, Salinas Valley Foothiil Estates Homeowners Association

The Salinas Valley Foothill Estates Homeowners Association (SVFEHA) is governed by CC&R’s that,
among other things, require prior approval for any structures that are built in Salinas Valley Foothill
Estates (SVFE), The Valenzuela’s did not obtain approval prior to their starting éonstruction, and’
furthermore, would be, in fact, in violation of a letter from the Board if they were to proceed with the
structure as shown on the current plans.

Attached is a copy of the letter sent from the Board to the Valenzuelas, outlining the steps necessary to
bring their structure into compliance. Unless the specified steps are taken prior to construction, the
SVFEHA Board of Directors takes exception to and protests any approval by the County of Monterey.

Sincerely,

A

Chris E. Jensen, Director

For the Board of the SVFEHA
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